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All roof ladders that are part of the appliance inventory or stored on station 
premises are to be returned immediately to the following address.  

 
NSW Fire Brigades 

Receipt and Dispatch Section 
Amarina Avenue 

Greenacre NSW 2190 
 
A roof ladder is distinguished by a hooked end and can be either fibreglass or 
wood. Station Commanders should ensure that roof ladders are tagged with 
station name, number and appliance registration number and an entry made in 
the occurrence book stating the same. 
 
Roof ladders can be delivered via courier or stations in the GSA can deliver them 
to Greenacre themselves. 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

A B C D Other Noted, 
Station 
Commander      

 

Contact Officer: File Number: Date: 

ADOL Chief Supt. Hans Bootsma 
Phone: 9742-7136 

 
CHO/06178 
 

5th 
February 
2008 

 

Previous Safety Bulletin: 2007/07 – Defective resuscitation masks in EMT kit 


